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Dear Ms Nixon 
     
INVITATION TO COMMENT ON GOOD MANAGEMENT GOOD RECORDS 
 
The Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh welcomes the opportunity to respond to the 
DHSSPS’s Invitation to comment on Good Management Good Records.   
 
The College has contributed to standards on medical records developed by the Royal College 
of Physicians of London for the Academy of Medical Royal Colleges.  These are due for 
publication shortly and may be of help in your review. 
 
Please note that these comments have already been sent to you by e-mail.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Dr A Deepak Dwarakanath FRCP Edin 
Secretary 


